
Bay-Delta - Informal Proceeding to Develop Flow Criteria for the Delta Ecosystem - Organization 
of Groups and Panels 

  
Mr. Crader, 
  
In response to your January 7, 2010 request, EBMUD supports the effort to focus this proceeding on Delta 
outflow and to organize panels into topics, focused on native fish and the in-Delta factors that affect these 
species.  At this point, based on the information provided by the SWRCB to date, EBMUD anticipates that the 
information that we would like to have considered in this proceeding can be provided in written form, either as an 
initial submittal, or in the form of written clarifying questions, written responsive evidence, or written follow-up 
questions for witnesses if these are allowed.  We expect that this would be fully considered by the Board, even if 
we do not identify any witnesses or presenters to testify, and we would like to reserve the ability to identify any 
evidence that we submit to particular panels and to put forward a witness, only if necessary, after the panels and 
groupings are better defined. 
  
Thank you for considering our input. 
  
  
Karen Donovan 
Attorney 
East Bay Municipal Utility District 
(510) 287-0166 
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